
 

 

 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  5.10.2020 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be delving into the 
wonderful familiar story of “The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar. We will be reading the 
story and learning the days of the week. 
We will also be looking at initial sounds of 
the food that the caterpillar liked to eat. 
 
We will continue our phonics lessons. Our 
sounds of the week will be g,o,c,k. It would 
be great if you could practise these with 
your child at home. 
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Mathematics 

We will be learning about our number of 
the week – 2 – and explore different ways 
that we can represent this, through 
writing, drawing and using classroom 
resources. 
 
In the outdoor area we will be playing 
bouncy blending to help with our reading. 
We will also have a sound hunt and be 
sound detectives.  
 

   
 

  

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In line with our story we will be looking at 
different foods. In our creative area we will 
make plates of healthy foods and also 
paper chain caterpillars. 
We will also be printing a caterpillar from 
sponges, potatoes and different materials. 
In the construction area we will be making 
caterpillars and butterflies. 
In our playdough area the challenge will be 
to make a symmetrical butterfly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

 

Special Notices 

 
Please log in to your child’s EEXAT 

using the code you were given. Your 
child’s journal has now been 

uploaded. 
Please send in a change of clothes if 
you have not done so already. A few 

things to remember • Please only 
put water in water bottles and not 

juice. • Please encourage your child 
not to bring a toy to school. 

 
Thank you for your continued 

support! 


